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03 SEP 2020 
 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 

 
S’Mart Community (PTA) Meeting 

7:30 pm Monday 14th September  
 
 

Fiesta Planning Meeting 
Covid-Contingency Plan 
7:30 pm Monday 7th September 
We’re all very familiar with the uncertainties of our Covid-impacted world….and that includes 
planning for the Fiesta, so we are having a focused planning meeting to discuss how (and 
if?) we go forward with Fiesta planning to ensure any efforts made are not wasted and that 
community expectations are met (wouldn’t it be great to actually hold a Fiesta and celebrate 
making it most of the way through the year?!) in recognition of the very real potential to move 
towards more stringent alert levels at which we would be unable to hold a Fiesta as initially 
envisaged.  

We are very keen to hear from as many people as possible! …. Please come along to the 
meeting, or email Jo at ​fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz​ if you can’t make the meeting. 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/
mailto:fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz


 

THANKS for your support!! 
On a more positive note we are very pleased to acknowledge support from the following 
companies for prizes, entertainment sponsorship, or products ……..please consider using 
these companies if you have need of their services or products! 

   

  

 

 
FIESTA - Help Needed!  

 
We are still seeking additional sponsorship for entertainment activities- in particular – or if 
your workplace has any products you think might be useful for the Fiesta e.g. pots for plants, 
food items or anything really …….we’d be keen to have a chat with you! Contact Jo at 
fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz​ if you can assist. 

Companies can sponsor the whole activity or make a contribution towards the activity – we’d 
be happy either way, and happy to let everyone know about your support! 
 
Costs range from $150 to $540. 
 
Contact Jo at ​fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz​ if you are keen to sponsor. 
 
Please see pictures below for more information. 
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The S’Mart Community is on Facebook! 
Like and Share our page here: ​https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/

